
 
 

Appendix F  
Notification regarding the board of  management’s annual review of the 
school’s Bí Cineálta Policy   

The Board of Management of  Bunscoil Chríost Rí 
confirms that the board of management’s annual review of the school’s Bí Cineálta 
Policy to  Prevent and Address Bullying Behaviour and its implementation was 
completed at the  board of management meeting of [date].   

This review was conducted in accordance with the requirements of the 
Department of  Education’s Bí Cineálta Procedures to Prevent and Address Bullying 
Behaviour for Primary and Post-Primary Schools.   

 

Review Date: May 2026  

 

     
__________________      __________________ 
Denis Bohane       Eoin Fitzpatrick 
Chairperson Board of Management     Principal 

20th May 2025      20th May 2025 
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